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KINDERGARTEN CLASS PARTY AY 2023-24 
 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

“Greetings from Habitat Al Tallah Family” 

Habitat School Al Tallah would like to thank all the parents for their understanding, 

cooperation and commitment towards the school. With your support we have completed yet 

another successful year. 

 

Before beginning the assessments, we are organizing a class party for KG students on 

Friday, 1st March, 2024. 

 

The aim of the class party is to sensitize the students to count on their blessing and celebrate 

differences, cherish and it’ll be a great opportunity for them to mingle, interact and gain new 

experiences and create memories with their classmates. 

 

Kindly note that students are permitted to come in colour dresses. They must carry healthy 

home-made food in small quantity. 

 

 
Note: - During assessments there will be no study leave for KG. KG students will be 

having their regular school till their last exam on 13th March 2024. 

 
Regards 

 
 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


